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U.S. Department 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
of Transportation SEP 13 2012 Washington, DC 20590

Federal Motor Carrier
Safety Administration

Refer to: MC-R

Mr. Don Lanier
4810 Longview
Godfrey, IL 62035

Dear Mr. Lanier;

I'want to thank you for your comments in response to Docket FMCSA-2012-0048:
Renewed Approval of Information Collections. The Federal Register dated ‘April 20, 2012
was for comments to revise a currently approved information collection for Class I Motor
Carriers of Passengers, (Form MP-1) entitled, “Annual and Quarterly Reports.” The
information collection is necessary to ensure that motor carriers comply with financial and
operating statistics requirements at 49 CFR part 369. A copy of the Federal Register is
enclosed for your information.

Thank you for taking the time to comment.

Sincerely,

Wl L

Dr. G. Kelly Leone

Associate Administrator, Office of Research
and Information Technology and

Chief Information Officer

Enclosure



